
HAMDEN MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

PARENT 
INFORMATIONAL 

SESSION 

 
 

Wednesday, April 1, 2020 
6:00-7:00 PM 

HAMDEN MIDDLE SCHOOL AUDITORIUM 
 

Parents and guardians are invited to visit HMS and learn 
about our program. It is an opportunity to meet members 
of the administrative team and faculty, as well as our PTA 
leaders and other parents. Guided tours of the HMS 
building will be provided by student leaders.   
 
 

All HPS sixth grade students will visit HMS and participate in a student-
centered presentation and tour. The decision to bring students to the 

evening information session is up to parents and guardians. 
All are always welcome! 

 


